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The Department of Environment, on behalf of the Baffin Island Caribou Steering 

Committee, would like to thank the public for a successful round of Baffin Island caribou 

community consultations. 

 

More than 380 community members, as well as representatives from all of the Hunters 

and Trappers Organizations, came to the public meetings that were held in 10 

communities across the Baffin region. 

 

Your feedback was, and still is, tremendously valuable. Qujannamiik. 
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